
 
Parental survey  

 

Dear parents / guardians,  

We would appreciate your ​current​ thoughts on government plans to re-open schools for children in 

Years Reception, 1 and 6 from June 1st onwards. Please note that this is just for school to gauge 

numbers and consider staffing as part of our planning and risk assessment process. Your response 

will not be taken as a firm commitment at this time. Further consultation will take place as more 

information and advice becomes available. 

We are aware that some families will have siblings in other year groups than Reception, 1 and 6. 

Please note that this form is just for your children in Reception, 1 and 6 and not others.  

Click on the link below to complete the short survey. We would appreciate your response as soon as 

possible. 

Parental survey – opening school to children in Years Reception, 1 and 6 from June 1st 

 

Government guidance for parents can be found on the link below. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-pare

nts-and-carers/reopening-schools-and-other-educational-settings-from-1-june?utm_medium=email

&utm_source=govdelivery 

 

Thank you in advance 

Mr Jevons 

Head of School 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc1fcEJPacEUHgu3sC2sp51qlTtxnJPyA-xMZPdR1U1Z5V1dw/viewform
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/reopening-schools-and-other-educational-settings-from-1-june?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/reopening-schools-and-other-educational-settings-from-1-june?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/reopening-schools-and-other-educational-settings-from-1-june?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

